
Salhouse Weekly Update Easter Break Edition 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Happy Easter Everyone! 
 
Lots of happy, hard working memories to look back on this term.  Congratulations to all our 
children for working so hard and playing even harder!  Such active happy children. 
Enjoy the break from the school run and we look forward to seeing you on April 18th. 
 
Thank you 
 

 
 

 
 

Look Ahead 
 
Tuesday 18th April – Start of Summer Term. 

Tuesday18th – Friday 21st April – Reception – 

Year 5 Parent Consultations 

Tuesday 18th April – Coots PE as normal 

 
Kings Coronation Picnic 

 
Thursday 4th May – This will be the only option 

available on the day 
 

 
 

 
Swimming  

 
Year 3 will be swimming from 19th April. 

 
Nuts 

 
Please can we remind you that we are a nut 
free school, Nutella products and nut butter 

sandwiches are not acceptable. 

 
 

Attendance 
 

95% 



Salhouse Weekly Update Easter Break Edition 
Cluster Rugby 

 
Our tag rugby team enjoyed their day at North Walsham Rugby Club taking part in training 

sessions and finishing the day with some non competitive matches 
 
 
 

                                                        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Norfolk Music Festival 
 

Our Ukulele group and Salsa Band performed in the Mixed Ensemble category at the Norfolk 
Music festival.  The Ukulele group were awarded a Highly Commended Plus and the Salsa band 

were awarded a Highly Commended. Well done everyone! 

 

‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 
 

 
 

 

  


